
Dear parents/carers 

 
Some Year 6 children have been thinking of ways to raise money for “stand 

up to cancer” They have decided that on Friday 31st March will be a non-

uniform day, children can come to school in sports wear with a donation of 

£1 which will go straight to the charity ‘stand up to cancer’.  

 

After school the girls have organised an Easter Fair which will be in the main 

hall from 3.00pm – 3.45pm. Julia,Tilly,Pearl and Dani will be on hand to tell 

you all the information you need about the stalls.  

 

We hope you all can make it and help the girl raise some money for this 

charity. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


